Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION VI - WESTERN VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF AKLAN

November 25, 2024

To: Public Schools District Supervisors
PIDs/HTID

Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools
All Others Concerned

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Greetings!

Please be informed that there will be a meeting of District EsP/GMRC/VE
Coordinators on Friday, December 6, 2024 from 8:30 in the morning to 4:00 in
the afternoon at HIA Food Hub (near Laguinbanua Integrated School),

Laguinbanua East Numancia, Aklan.

The participants are advised to bring accomplishment report on Values
Education Program Implementation for calendar year 2024.

For your information, guidance and compliance.

Very truly yours,

FOR THE SC LS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT:

RAMQN D. PARAS Jr.
OIC, Office of the Asst. S&ools Division Superintendent
In-Charge®of the Division W
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